Subject: Gerrish Lyon Utility Authority Meeting, Monday, October 10, 2022, 7:00 pm
Dear HLPOA Member,

Gerrish Lyon Utility Authority (GLUA) will be holding their monthly meeting on Monday,
October 10, 2022 at 7:00 pm. The meeting will be held at the Gerrish Township Hall, 2997 East
Higgins Lake Drive, Roscommon, Michigan.

Dr. Joan Rose from Michigan State University will be making a presentation (via Zoom) to the
GLUA Board and to the public. Dr. Rose is an international authority on water microbiology,
water quality, and public health safety, and she co-directs both MSU’s Center for Advancing
Microbial Risk Assessment (CAMRA) and it Center for Water Sciences (CWS).

Dr. Rose wrote the following article, “Septic tanks aren’t keeping human sewage out of rivers
and lakes.” Attached is the link to the article, which is very pertinent to the issue at hand
around Higgins Lake. http://rosejo.msu.domains/press-releases/

All interested citizens of Gerrish and Lyon Township are invited and encouraged to attend the
GLUA meeting.

HLPOA Board
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